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To our patrons, sponsors, and friends:  
 
We hope this letter finds you doing well and enjoying a wonderful fall season! 
 
Musichorale has news that needs to be shared right away! First off, WE HAVE MOVED from Oak 
Lawn to Burbank, and are now rehearsing each week at Our Savior Lutheran Church (OSLC) at 
87th and Ridgeland. After more than 20 years at our former location at 90th and Ridgeland, we 
spent the summer months packing and getting situated in our new spot! Now that it has been a 
few weeks at OSLC, we are feeling “at home” in our new location! Should you care to join us for 
an upcoming rehearsal, you can find us at 8607 S. Narragansett at 7:30pm on Tuesday nights. 
We are rehearsing in Kaufman Hall, a separate building from the main church, on the west side 
of the church property. Feel free to come sing with us on a Tuesday – but be sure you come to 
the NEW rehearsal space!  
 
Second, for the first time in MANY years, our Noel will NOT be at Trinity Christian College in 
Palos. This year, Musichorale’s Noel will be held at the H.L. Richards High School Performing 
Arts Center, located at 10601 S. Central Ave. in Oak Lawn. This location, much like Trinity, is 
100% handicapped accessible and has no stairs to navigate for our audience, as well as ample 
parking for all who attend. Please mark your calendars for Sunday, December 10 at 3:20pm and 
plan to join us at Richards High School for our 75th Gala Noel Celebration!  
 
Finally, and this is the BIGGEST news, the 75th Noel this December may likely be Musichorale’s 
final performance. As is the case with many arts organizations in the post-pandemic world, 
Musichorale has struggled to recover. Running a non-profit choral organization has always 
presented challenges, but it seems that many of these challenges are now becoming too 
difficult for us to overcome. This season, the decision was made that both Jeffrey and Sarah will 
be stepping away from Musichorale after the 75th Noel, and the future of the organization will 
be left to the singers to either hire a new director or allow Musichorale to come to an end after 
what has been an incredible run. But before we go, we want to give you all one final concert of 
our favorite songs from over the years, and we want to do it in style! So please save the date for 
December 10, and come out to see Musichorale, accompanied by several instrumentalists, and 
get into the holiday spirit with us! We can’t wait to celebrate with all of you!  
 
Of course, should you have any questions, don’t hesitate to reach out to us at any time! 
 
Sincerely yours in song, 

Sarah Koehler 
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